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You don’t need to give a name – just information 

 

Details 

Since July 24, there have been 4 daytime 

burglaries in the Crozet area. In all of 

these incidents, the homes were 

unlocked, and the stolen items were easily 

visible through windows. All incidents 

involved the theft of electronic 

equipment. Two of the incidents occurred 

in Old Trail, one in Bargamin Loop (across 

from Old Trail), and one 1.4 miles away on 

Railroad Ave. There have been no 

incidents reported to have occurred since 

August 8. Please be mindful to lock your 

doors when you leave, and report any 

suspicious activity to the police. 


